
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
May 28, 2017 
 
Ms. Sharron Miles 
Rotary Foundation Committee Director 
 
 
Dear Sharron, 
 
We have received $400 from the Aledo Rotary Club to purchase books for our Family Empowerment 
Program.  These funds have been used to buy English and Spanish reading/picture books for 
disadvantaged families with young children.   
 

Initial Gift received:  6/20/16  Amount: $200 
 

Matching gift received: 5/1/17 Amount: $200 
 
 
We applaud Rotary Foundation for their work with children and literacy and appreciate the support that your 

organization has given Center of Hope.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 

paula@centerofhopetx.com or 817-594-0266 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Paula Robinson 

Chief Executive Officer  
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